
I strongly support bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing to URI students as has been done for decades. 
I have one child that graduated from URI and shared housing with 4 girls two years in a row.  Now that 
my next child attends URI, housing is much more expensive 
And harder to find. 
Also, when people graduate from college and plan to live on their own, sharing an apartment/house is 
needed.  Recent college grads leave the state for job  
opportunities because they cannot make enough money to afford to live here.  Try to find an affordable 
apartment in the Providence or Newport area.  Young 
adults need to share reasonable housing with roommates.   I would like to have at least one child stay in 
RI.   
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